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September 13, 1999

Ms. Diane Miller
NIOSH Docket Office
M/S C-34

4676 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, OH 45226

RE:  Comments to the draft NIOSH document, Preventing Vehicle and Equipment Related
Occupational Injuries in Highway and Street Construction Workzones

Dear Ms. Miller,

ISEA-The Safety Equipment Association is the leading national organization representing
manufacturers of safety and personal protective equipment and clothing. We appreciate the
opportunity to comment on this draft document.

1. pp.v Acknowledgments: replace Janice Bradley with Janice Comer Bradley, ISEA-The
Safety Equipment Association ( we do not use the word Industrial anymore)

2. pp.13 add to Employers can: specify high visibility apparel for all workers that meets
ANSU/ISEA 107-1999 American National Standard for High Visibility Safety Apparel.

pp.13 first line of Policy makers can: The MUTCD should recommend that all workers
wear high visibility apparel that meets ANSI/ISEA 107-1999 American National
Standard for High Visibility Safety Apparel. This standard represents the state of the art
in materials and technology for high visibility garments.

3. pp. 14 first line, should be ANSI/ISEA 107-1999
pp.14 last line in box should be [ANSI/ISEA 107-1999]

4. pp.29 Online Resources: ISEA would be pleased if NIOSH added the ISEA website
as a source for safety and personal protective equipment. www.safetycentral.org/ISEA

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

WCM&%

Janice Comer Bradley, CSP
Technical Director

Supporting its members in manufacturing and marketing the highest quality safety and health equipment.




